FARTHINGHOE PARISH COUNCIL



To All Farthinghoe & Steane Residents from Farthinghoe Parish Council

Subject--Update Report on the Progress of the Farthinghoe Bypass –15/3/2020

Following are links to of an Andrea Leadsom blogs dated February 12 2020 & March 2 2020

https://www.andrealeadsom.com/news/20200212/farthinghoe-bypass

 $\frac{https://www.andrealeadsom.com/news/02032020/farthinghoe-bypass-cusp-of-major-milestone}{(a)}$

There is mention above that Northamptonshire County Council would be holding a Cabinet Meeting on March 10 2020, which they did, and at that meeting a final decision was confirmed to finance the Farthinghoe Bypass to a full business case.

We will provide updates of news, further plans & timings when we aware of them.

Yours faithfully Cllr Mick Morris

Clerk:

Mr Dave Weston 51 Simons Walk Pattishall, Towcester, Northants NN128NX Telephone: 07920 888250

Chairman: Mr Mick Morris Telephone: 07867 545869